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Results from years 1, 2 and 3
How the COVID-19 pandemic affected the  project in year 4



50 Workshops delivered to 320 youth 
living in correctional facilities in Winnipeg

87% of youth in the sample presented 
scores higher than

the baseline average score

In comparison to baseline data, average 
knowledge at the end of the workshops 

among youth in the sample increased by 45%
Source: Scores from all participants who completed post-tests (43% of total)



4 Specialized Peer Support Training 
delivered to 62 Transgender Youth in 
Winnipeg

93% of youth in the sample presented 
increase in knowledge

Average knowledge among youth in the 
sample increased by45%

Source: Scores from all participants who completed both pre- and post-tests (50% of total)



3 Specialized Peer Support Training 
delivered to 58 Indigenous youth in 
Northern Manitoba

72% of youth in the sample presented 
increase in knowledge

Average knowledge among youth in the 
sample increased by42%

Source: Scores from all participants who completed both pre- and post-tests (67% of total)



8 Trainings delivered to 
109 Not for Profit Service 
Providers in Winnipeg and 
Northern communities

72% of service 
providers in the sample 
presented increase in 

knowledge

Average knowledge among 
service providers in the 

sample increased by25%
Source: Scores from all participants who completed both pre-
and post-tests (66% of total)

Year 4: how did the COVID-19 
pandemic affect the project?

• In-person trainings and sessions 
halted

• Some communities have extra 
barriers to access technology

• Evaluation was based on on-
paper forms and is being 
adjusted

• Travel to the North is restricted

For more information, please 
contact us:
Gillian Roy – Program Coordinator 
(groy@serc.mb.ca)
Ana Iervolino – Program 
Evaluation and Research 
(ana@serc.mb.ca)


